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Hi Chris,
 
In response to your LGOIMA request concerning the land sale at SH88, the purchase
 price was $420,000 plus gst.
 
Kind regards,
 
Grace Ockwell
Governance Support Officer 
Dunedin City Council
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; PO Box 5045, Moray Place,  Dunedin 9058, New Zealand 
Telephone: 03 474 3487, Fax: 03 474 3594 
Email: grace.ockwell@dcc.govt.nz; www.dunedin.govt.nz

 P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail
 
From: Grace Ockwell 
Sent: Monday, 2 March 2015 3:41 p.m.
To: 'Chris Morris'
Subject: RE: Re: LGOIMA - SH88 land sale
 
Hi Chris,
 
Tomorrow you will receive a reply.
 
Kind regards,
 
Grace Ockwell
Governance Support Officer 
Dunedin City Council
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; PO Box 5045, Moray Place,  Dunedin 9058, New Zealand 
Telephone: 03 474 3487, Fax: 03 474 3594 
Email: grace.ockwell@dcc.govt.nz; www.dunedin.govt.nz

 P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail
 
From: Chris Morris [mailto:chris.morris@odt.co.nz] 
Sent: Monday, 2 March 2015 2:44 p.m.
To: Grace Ockwell
Subject: Fwd: Re: LGOIMA - SH88 land sale
 
Hi Grace - any chance can you update me on this one?

Chris.

-------- Original Message --------
Subject:Re: LGOIMA - SH88 land sale

Date:Mon, 08 Dec 2014 09:23:43 +1300
From:Chris Morris <chris.morris@odt.co.nz>
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To:Grace Ockwell <gockwell@dcc.govt.nz>, Sandy Graham
 <sgraham@dcc.govt.nz>

Any ETA on a response to this (well overdue)?

Also, how are the others on my list coming along?

Chris.

On 22/10/2014 11:12 AM, Chris Morris wrote:
Good morning,

I have a request to make under the terms of the Local Government Official Information
 and Meetings Act 1987.

I would like to know the following:

1. How much money did the Dunedin City Council receive from the sale of its piece of
 land next to state highway 88 to Emerson's Brewery and/or Lion?

Also, given the timeliness of this request and the fact I have a number of other LGOIMA
 responses pending, I would like this request to go to the top of the list for a response if
 possible.

Many thanks,

Chris Morris.

-- 
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